
2024 
Life Skills sessions  

during our Coffee 'n' 
Chat group 

The first was a Book Club, 
where parents made a book-
mark and had the opportunity 
to bring in their favourite 
books to discuss and swap with 
others. 

 

FAMILY HALF TERM  
ACTIVITIES 

 
 
 

Tuesday 20th February  10.00  - 12.00 
Come and join us for some Family fun and  

‘traditional’ games at Mill House. 
 

Thursday 22nd February  10.00 -12.00 
Come and join us for some Family fun and  

‘traditional’ games at Mill House. 
 

 

Winter Newsletter 

We have moved  
to new premises: 

Mill House 
Brook Street 

Crewe 
CW2 7DE 

 
Tel No: 01270 

250629 

UPCOMING COURSES  
 

   Life Skills  Workshops will be  
running throughout the year, once a 

month. 
       Topics to include: 
 Budgeting 
•  DIY,  
•  Reiki, 
•  Children’s First Aid, 
•  Crafts 
•  Getting Fit  

A big THANK YOU to Pebblebrook 
Primary School for holding a non 
uniform day and raising £200 for 
CLASP. This donation will really 
help the children and families we 
support!  

 



     Thank you to Cheshire Community 
Foundation for our big day out to see 

 Cinderalla at the Lyceum! 

 

               

 
 

 
Check out our  
Latest news on  

Facebook 
@SouthCheshireClasp 

 
 

 

CHRISTMAS  
DONATIONS 

Thank you to Dunelm Mill 
for the amazing donation 
of Christmas Gifts for our 

families. 

 

 

Join us for Coffee ‘n’ Chat 
 

Tuesday - 9.30-11.30 
Coffee ‘n’ chat for Lone parents 

with SEN children 
Mill House – just drop in 

  
  Thursday - 10-12 

Coffee ‘n’ chat- Everybody wel-
come 

Mill House -   just drop in 

          

Family Therapy 
 

        

 
 
We are delighted to be offering a new form of counselling 
with two of our most experienced counsellors, Sharon and 
Sarah. Family therapy can help with a wide range of issues 
including: 
 

• Parenting issues 

• Changes in family life 

• Child and adolescent behaviour 

• Divorce and separation 

• Adult mental health 

https://www.facebook.com/CheshireCommunityFoundation?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUfzvaT-CCfYaOpC7J3xd-yDy_2GtJwm47_9G_GkGelJHm8WbkXC2XQup3ArkfjVBH7p1MC87lFn6o4tXLHY5LYY6HeiKB7vo8e6hEROXemBrzaT8rhANB9vscmZ0ZDPn7-EV8m28aR1q96xIpCnx82XI-ooCWhnIArP-EiOqTWsluEFIS2UTT5SPpLlWf
https://www.facebook.com/CheshireCommunityFoundation?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUfzvaT-CCfYaOpC7J3xd-yDy_2GtJwm47_9G_GkGelJHm8WbkXC2XQup3ArkfjVBH7p1MC87lFn6o4tXLHY5LYY6HeiKB7vo8e6hEROXemBrzaT8rhANB9vscmZ0ZDPn7-EV8m28aR1q96xIpCnx82XI-ooCWhnIArP-EiOqTWsluEFIS2UTT5SPpLlWf

